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Mr. President,
[bookmark: _GoBack]My delegation warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Viet Nam to this review.
We also wish to congratulate Viet Nam for the National Report which reflects its strong commitments and constant efforts in implementing the recommendations of the first and second Cycles.
We are encouraged by its several outstanding achievements in improving laws, institutions, and policies on protection and promotion of human rights.
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Myanmar would like to recommend:-
-	Increasing the number of social service workers and service providers to support the elderly;
- 	Strengthening information disseminating and awareness raising activities for labours on law observation and improve occupational safety and health condition.
We wish Viet Nam a successful UPR.
I thank you, Mr. President.

